
Minutes of  
VILLAGE OF COBDEN 

LIQUOR ADVISORY BOARD 
February 16, 2011 

 
The Village of Cobden Liquor Advisory Board met at 5:00 p.m. on Wednesday, February 16, 
2011 at the Cobden Village Hall. 
 
Those in attendance were:  Molly Beckley, Alma Gomez, Wes Wilkins, David Isom, Doug 
Campbell, Alan Eddington, Margarita Bartolo, Fidel Bartolo, Robert Finster 
 
Mayor Beckley has received a request for a Class D liquor license from the Bartolo family who 
are the owners of the Taqueria Pequena.  Mayor Beckley recommends eliminating one (1) 
Class B and one (1) Class E license and adding one (1) Class D license to our liquor code. 
 
Mayor Beckley has also received a request for a liquor license from Doug Campbell for 
Sidecars, although the type of license requested was not noted in the application.  Mayor 
Beckley stated that she is opposed to creating and issuing another liquor license for Sidecars 
for reasons previously discussed at other meetings.  The other members of the Liquor Advisory 
Board also voiced their opposition to the sale of alcohol at that location. 
 
The Liquor Advisory Board’s recommendation to the Village Board will be to: 
 

 Eliminate one (1) Class B liquor license 

 Eliminate one (1) Class E liquor license 

 Add one (1) Class D liquor license 
 
The Liquor Advisory Board meeting ended at 5:25 p.m. 

 
 

____________________________________ 
           Karen M. Winzenburger 
          Village Clerk 

 
 
 
 
 


